

Dear Parent/ Carer

We would like to offer a circus skills after school club for children with SEND.

The Circus Skills will be run by Stuart Priest from Circus Skills York.

There are 20 places from Reception to Year 6 and the club will be free of charge for the first half term.

The club will run on Wednesdays starting on Wednesday 11th January from 3.30 - 4.30pm.

If you would like a place please complete the form below and return it to the office no later than Thursday 5th January 2023.

Best Wishes	
Mrs Sarah Murray	
SEND Circus Skills after school club	
Name	of
child	class
Signed	
	Name







